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NOTICE OF CONTINUED 
PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Sonoma has continued the Design Review Historic Preservation Commission public hearing due to lack of quorum on December 10, 2024, regarding:

Discussion, consideration, and possible action to approve a Sign Permit (S-24-11) at 501 Broadway, including action to approve a Categorical Exemption pursuant to Section 15301 and 15311 of the State CEQA Guidelines (Class 1 – Existing Facilities, Class 11 – Accessory Structures) (APN 018-211-002).

Discussion, consideration, and possible action to a Design Review application (UA-24-34) for the exterior modifications to the existing single-family residence including a new front porch, windows and rear step and landing, located at 583 Barracchi Way (APN 018-241-027), including action to approve a Categorical Exemption pursuant to Section 15301 of the State CEQA Guidelines (Class 1 – Existing Facilities).

Said hearing is continued to January 14, 2025, at 6:00pm or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard.

Jennifer Gates
Jennifer Gates, Community Development Director
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